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Waukesha Bypass 
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USH 18 
 Waukesha County 
 

A preliminary bat inspection was conducted on September 22nd, 2015 for structure B-67-38. 
located within project 2788-00-71. The inspection took into account all four of the preliminary 
indicators of bat presence. All cracks and crevices were inspected and no bats were found. There was 
also no staining or bat guano present at longitudinal or expansion joints. Tops of pier caps, girder 
flanges, abutment ledges, and attached beamguard all showed no evidence of any bat indicators. The 
structure did not present a “cave-like atmosphere” as it was a single-span concrete girder bridge.  There 
were no bat indicators present. Refer to the attachments listed below. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 
Attachment 1- Photographs 
Attachment 2- Bridge Inspection Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment 1- Photographs 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Figure 1- NB barrier and north abutment (Looking North) 

 
Figure 1-SB barrier and south abutment (Looking South) 

 



 
Figure 2- North abutment and concrete beams 

 
Figure 3-South abutment and concrete beams 

 



 
Figure 4- North abutment 

 
Figure 5-South abutment 



 
Figure 6- South abutment (SB lane) 

 

 
Figure 7-South abutment-bottom of bridge deck and concrete beam (NB lane, looking south) 



 
Figure 8- South abutment- bottom of bridge deck and concrete beam (SB lane, looking south) 

 

 
Figure 9-Concrete beams (Looking south) 



 
Figure 10- Close up of where concrete beam meets abutment 

 

 
Figure 11- Bird nests present on abutment- No evidence of bat usage 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attachment 2- Bridge Inspection Form 

 






